
 
 

 

  

 

 

WELCOME TO THE ARNOLD HILL ACADEMY SIXTH FORM  
WHERE ARE THEY NOW? 

 
 
Please complete the following questions in however much detail you would like.  If 

you would also like to, please send an electronic photo of yourself  
 
 

 Name & years you attended Arnold Hill Academy: 
 
 

 

 Your Form Tutor: 
 
 

 

 Your favourite teacher: 
 
 

 
 Your favourite school memory:  

 
 

 

 What are you doing now? 
 
 

 

 How did you end up doing what you are doing? 
 
 

  
  
  
Thank you for taking the time to complete the form.  Kindly return it to the Head of 
Sixth Form: Susan.Carter@arnoldhillacademy.co.uk or the Sixth Form Administrator 
Tracey.Spencer@arnoldhillacademy.co.uk 
 

PLEASE SPREAD THE WORD! 
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